
TIGER TALES
May 12, 2017

The last day of school will 
be June 23rd, a half day.

No pre-K on June 23.

UPCOMING EVENTS

• Memorial Day Celebrations - Fun 
fair, Raffle, Parade, and more - 
Monday, May 29th - NO SCHOOL!

• 8th Grade Recognition Night - June 
22nd

Bryant Pond Fundraiser
Bryant Pond Camp Fundraiser Under Way for DCS 5th 
Graders.

Teambuilding. Problem Solving. Leadership Experience. 
Conservation and Environmental Education. Hands on 
Science. Outdoor Skills. Fun.

This all adds up to an amazing experiential learning 
opportunity in the Maine outdoors at the University of 
Maine Bryant Pond 4-H Camp. Next year's Durham 
Community School 6th graders have this to look forward 
to for Fall 2017.

As 5th graders, these students need your support! Please 
help fund this important 3 day and 2 night field trip with 
the purchase of a $10 raffle ticket from any DCS 5th 
grader. A $1,000 prize will be awarded to the winner! The 
raffle drawing will be at 12:00 at the Durham Community 
School PTA Fun Fair on Memorial Day, Monday, May 
29, 2017.  In addition, 5th graders will sell lunch and 
desserts.  The proceeds from these sales will go toward 
the Bryant Pond 4-H Camp fund.  FMI, or to purchase a 
ticket, please contact Jeanne Costigan at 207-449-0086
jcostigan@maine.rr.com

Thank you in advance for your support.

Baseball, Softball and Track Games

Baseball
home vs. Jordan Small May 16 at 4:00pm

home vs. NYA May 17 at 4:00pm
at St. Doms May 18 at 4:00pm

Softball
home vs. Jordan Small May 16 at 4:00pm

at St. Doms May 18 at 4:00pm

Track
at Lake Region HS May 17 at 3:30pm

DCS Spiritwear
This fall we had an opportunity for students, 

parents and staff to purchase DCS 
Spiritwear (sweatshirts, t-shirts, hats, etc.).   
We are offering this opportunity again.  If 

you would like to place an order please go 
to https://wightssg.itemorder.com and use 

sale code J6TC8

Order deadline is May 18
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4th Grade Poetry 

Fourth graders are currently 
immersed in all things poetic. They 
are reading and writing poetry in 
workshops. They've learned that 

poetry is meant to be read aloud.  As 
they study and write poems, they are 
reading them aloud again and again, 
considering how best to change their 
intonation to convey the meaning of 

the poem. They had a chance to 
share some of their favorite poems 

during a recent assembly.


